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Thank you for your work to protect Washingtons environment and acknowledgement that previous
environmental analysis of Northwest Innovation Works (NWIW) Methanol refinery proposal in
Kalama, Washington have been inaccurate and inadequate.

It is simply unacceptable for Washington to build an unequivocally and enormously polluting
facility based on speculative analysis and a faint hope

The evidence in this draft SEIS demonstrates that Washington should deny NWIWs proposal to
build and operate this dangerous methanol refinery in Kalama. We cannot keep building fossil fuel
export infrastructure and expect to address the dangers of climate change.

We need to move away from fossil fuels. This plant will only add pollution and is not necessary.
Please do not approve this plant.


